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Hello, 

 

Please don’t take these protections backwards. 

 

I whole heartedly agree with the following: 

 

Oregonians are opposed to trophy hunting of cougars, including with the use of 

hounds, and want to keep them protected. Oregonians have already shown where 

they stand on this issue – twice. 


